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8 LOCHEE - DRAFT MASTERPLAN UPDATE (AN276-2006) 
 
Reference is made to Article II of the minute of meeting of the Planning & Transportation Committee of 
13th February 2006 when a draft masterplan for Lochee was approved for purposes of consultation.  
The Committee is advised that presentations have been made to the Lochee Traders and to five of the 
constituent Residents and Tenants Associations.   
 
Copies of the Committee report and the draft diagram have been displayed in the Neighbourhood 
Library for comment and discussions held with a number of individuals with property interest in the 
area.  Meetings are also being arranged with the representatives of the key commercial developments 
within High Street.  Local Housing Associations have been advised of the Lochee Masterplan process 
and will be briefed fully.   
 
A leaflet focusing on the Lochee District Centre has been produced and widely circulated to a range of 
interested parties.  The deadline for his consultation process has been set for 31st August 2006.  The 
amended/revised masterplan will be reported to Committee in October 2006.   
 


